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This half-term, we

have been reading
The Boy in the Striped
Pyjamas The children

have engaged
thoughtfully with the

story, exploring its
powerful themes of

friendship, innocence,
and the impact of

prejudice.

Year 6 Barn owls 

😁

Our end of year performance was
a huge success. We celebrated
reaching the end of our time in

primary school with a collection of
songs from musicals. Our parents

were proud of our hard work. 

In DT we have
researched equipment
found at the park. We
have investigated the

different  users and
which types of

equipment suit them
best. Finally, we

designed and built our
own parks using scaled

measurements,
accurate joining and

moving parts.  We began the half term with
a visit to Raywell. During the
day, we used grass sledges,
climbed a rock wall and took

an archery class. 
We loved working as a team

and being out in nature. 

Our PE sessions have
been delivered by the

HKR team this half term.
Before they began, we

got to meet players
and see the Challenge

Cup. 

During our sessions, we
have worked on
strategy games,

fielding and striking.  


